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Date: Saturday 16th July 2022 

 
 

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
 

I pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health 

 

We’ve been following the news around the weather very carefully and have made the decision to 

open school on Monday and Tuesday (18th and 19th July 2022) for only half day. School will begin 

at 8:30am and close at 12:00pm. This will allow children and parents to get home before the 

weather begins to peak. 

 

Unfortunately, we do not have air conditioned rooms throughout the school and thus are concerned 

that with temperatures forecast to be up to 40 degrees celsius on Monday and Tuesday afternoon, 

we will not be able to keep the temperature in many of our rooms to an acceptable and safe level. 

 

We understand that this is at short notice and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

If you need to get in touch with us in relation to this, please message on ClassDojo or on the school 

phone. We will respond at the earliest convenience inshaAllah. 

 

 

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan,  

Wassalam 

 

 

 

Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 
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